Great Plains Child Care Resource & Referral May Newsletter

May This Be The Best Month
QO.O Happy Provider

® INK © Appreciation Day!

GPCCRR
Appreciates all
YOU do!

You see their smiles, you wipe their tears.
You are the one that's always near.
You hold their hands, you see them grow.
They learn so much from you, you know.
You keep them safe while they explore.
You are the one that they adore.

You know they need the time to play.
You keep them busy every day.

So here is a great big, “Thanks!” to you.

For all the AMAZING things ¥
% you do! ‘;
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May is Mental Health



https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=c05b5a50-e611-47db-9061-beaa817bae79
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On April 7, 2025, GPCCRR staff took
part in the Oklahoma Partnership for
School Readiness's fourth annual
Invest N’ Kids Day at the State Capitol,
drawing over 225 early childhood
advocates.

Participants—parents, caregivers,
pediatric residents, and professionals—
urged lawmakers to prioritize high-
quality early learning as essential to
child development and economic
growth. They highlighted urgent
challenges, including child care
deserts, workforce shortages, and
rising costs. Advocates also promoted
key legislation to expand access,
strengthen the workforce, and
streamline family services. INK Day
showcased the power of unified voices
championing a stronger foundation for
Oklahoma’s youngest learners. Learn
more at okschoolreadiness.org.

Awareness Month

nimh.nih.gov/mymentalhealth

Your mental health matters! Good
mental health can help you cope with
stress and improve your quality of life.
Get tips and resources from the

@ National Institute of Mental Health to
help take care of your mental

health. https://go.nih.gov/MwIvgFY #M
entalHealthAwarenessMonth
#MentalHealthMonth

Nearly 1in 5 U.S.
adults live with a
mental illness.

You are not alone.

Learn how
to get help.

nimh.nih.gov/findhelp

If you or someone you know has a
mental illness, is struggling
emotionally, or has concerns about
their mental health, use these
resources to find help for yourself, a
friend, or a family

member: https://go.nih.gov/yztm1y9 .
#MentalHealthAwarenessMonth
#MentalHealthMonth



https://go.nih.gov/MwIvqFY
https://go.nih.gov/yztm1y9
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TRANSITION SUMMIT

June 20-21, 2025
Edmond Conference Center
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FOLLOW
THE QR
CODE TO
REGISTER!
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Did you know you qualify
for FREE Telehealth and
Teletherapy just for being a
Child Care Professional?

Recently, our state agency, OPSR has
launched FREE access to Telehealth and
teletherapy benefits to ALL child
providers, their employees, and their
dependents through Shared Services.

If you are a Family Child Care Home
please contact Athena Jarvis and she can
help you through the
process. Ajarvis@agpccrr.org

This is an incredible opportunity and easy
to sign up. Have staff and families that
would like to sign up follow the link
below.

The enrollment link for child care staff to
complete: https://www.surveymonkey.
com/r/lJK7K39V.

For any questions or additional
information needed, please
utilize telehealth@okschoolreadiness

.0rg.

You are welcome to reach out to CCRR
staff and we will try to direct you as well.
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Helping families bloom &.\ p
through self-care! & /|
May 29,2025 4:30pm-6:30pm

Western Technology Center
1000 S Bailey St. Hobart, OK

Connect with other parents
in a safe space as we share experiences,
gain wisdom, and learn practical
parenting tips to strengthen our
families.
DINNER PROVIDED FREE CHILDCARE

Register by scanning the %352
OR code or call 580.726.3383
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NETWORK

HOME CHILD CARE COLLECTIVE

WHY JOIN THE THRIVE NETWORK?

The Thrive Network provides free resources,
professional development and peer connection
for Oklahoma home child care providers and
prospective providers. While you take care of
working Oklahomans’ families, we take care of
you, supplying the support and guidance you
need to be successful.

BENEFITS

¢ National Association for Family Child Care
(NAFCC) Executive Level Membership

e NAFCC Accreditation Self-Study Kit with
trained mentor support

e Free Telehealth and Teletherapy for you,
your family and your assistants

e Access to specialized trainings like the
Pyramid Model Community of Practice

e Subscription to shared services

e Subscription to Brightwheel (child

management software)

Monthly newsletter

Monthly trainings tailored towards family

child care home providers



mailto:Ajarvis@gpccrr.org
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JK7K39V
mailto:telehealth@okschoolreadiness.org

SERVICES OFFERED

« Unlimited use, no per-call fees

p
anytime, within minutes
by phoi mobile app -

TELEMEDICINE TELETHERAPY AND
MENTAL HEALTH
24/7 access to a board-certified doctor
f(l" NONCMETERney e for you 2477 access to a experienced therapists,
employees and their families anywhere, | counselors, psychiatrists and behavioral
and anytime in order to get help with health specialists to support many
man dcg"f“lm?” 5°"d‘“r?”5r mcrl‘udmg. common issues, including: alcohol and
€0 U, Tever, rashes, asthima, substance use, stress, life changes,
allergies, sports injuries, sore throat, trauma, and more.
and more. 2 )
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Registration and Enrollment

How to participate in this free benefit:
Completed by CCR&R

Atthe be%inning of the month, your local Child Care Resource and Referral
Agency will send out a registration link to all child care centers and homes.

For fons, please e-mail iness.org.
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Check

www.OkRegistry.org for

Help Oklahoma Thrive - Support working parents and your

community by becoming a child care provider today!

Oklahoma State Regents for
Higher Education Scholars
Program

The Scholars program awards
scholarships to eligible child care
professionals to complete coursework
in the area of child development or
early childhood education, as well as
the Child Development Associate
(CDA) and Certified Childcare
Professional (CCP) Credential
Assessment. These scholarships enable
child care providers in Oklahoma to
improve their skills through education,
receive an educational stipend.

More Information about
Scholars



https://okhighered.org/scholars/
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Okregistry

Rachel Myrko
Regional Director

' rmyrko@gpccrr.org
405-250-3360

' "y Lisa Earls

~ Infant Toddler Specialist
lisa@gpccerr.org
888-878-4417

Athena Jarvis
Business Consultant
ajarvis@gpccrr.org
405-480-0686

Jennifer Hunt

Child Care Consultant
jhunt@gpccerr.org
580-301-0131

Emmy Stricker
Family Support Specialist
estricker@gpccrr.org
806-544-8505

Be Sure to follow us on Facebook to follow our adventures, fun drawings and
games, and keep to date on upcoming training and events

Our Company | Contact Us | FAQs | Privacy Policy
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